
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Superior Court Lemon Law Program Given Permanent Status

Under the Lemon Law Pilot Program, begun in January 2006, parties in motor vehicle Lemon Law cases in Superior Court
are given the option of selecting the complementary dispute resolution (CDR) modality to which the case will be referred –
arbitration, mediation, or voluntary binding arbitration. 

Based on an evaluation of the pilot program for calendar years 2006 through 2008, the Supreme Court recently authorized
the program to continue on a permanent basis as the Lemon Law Program.  Arbitration will continue to be the default
CDR modality to be used when parties fail to affirmatively select or to agree on a CDR modality.

Questions concerning the Lemon Law Program may be directed to the following:

Michelle V. Perone, Esq.
Chief, Civil Court Programs
Administrative Office of the Courts
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 981
Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0981
Tel. No. (609) 984-5431
Email address: michelle.perone@njcourts.gov

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts
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